## SIERRA NEVADA UNIT NEWSLETTER DECEMBER 1998

This is my final newsletter. I want to take this opportunity to thank all of you who helped make it a good year for me and the Unit. Most of all I want to thank Dale, my First Mate, who encouraged me when I was afraid. We have done this together.

The November luncheon meeting at the Airport Plaza Restaurant in Reno was a special one, as it was the Installation of our Officers for 1999. Thank you Dale for doing a good job. Present were: Burnhams, Leippers, Diane, Bryan and Virginia, Elenere Amidon, Pauls, Cordiers, Pete Rinne, and Grosches. We missed our loyal members the Browns, Alma George, and Dale Leipper. Hope all of you are feeling better. I congratulate the new officers. Our Unit is17 members and 2 associate members strong.

Christmas is just around the corner and that means that it is time again for our annual Christmas party. The party will be at our home in Carson City on December 13th at 11:30. Please bring a small inexpensive gift for our gift exchange. A gentleman should bring a gift for a gentleman and a lady a gift for a lady. Please call Marge Grosch if you are coming at 883-0129.

## **December Birthdays**

8th Von Gallian

**January Birthdays** 

6th Sue Brown 13th Frank Burnham 30th Michael Smith

## **January Anniversaries**

21st Dale and Marge

Dale and I wish all of you a blessed Holiday Season and thank you for a great two years.

Marga

